
Dear Parent/Carer

Cancer Research UK
ACS Fundraising in June

At Alperton Community School we always do our best to help others. As part of our fundraising
efforts, our students have chosen to raise funds towards Cancer Awareness, as this disease has
touched our school community. Our dedicated and experienced Science teacher Ms Elshabany is
currently undergoing Lymphoma cancer treatment. Ms Elshabany has given a great deal to our
school community over the years and we feel that this is the least we can do to support her.

If families would like to contribute online, please click on the link below to support the Alperton
Community School fundraising: Link to Fundraising account. The last day to donate is 30 June.

Please visit the Alperton Community School website for an update on how much we managed to
raise for communities everywhere.

Yours Sincerely
Ms R Lopez
Head of Year 8

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/rocios-giving-page-17

